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Upcoming  
    Events 

 
Don’t forget to set your 
clocks ahead one hour 
on Saturday, March 10th.                                           

YEARBOOKS ARE ON SALE 
Purchasing a Yearbook is an excellent way to 

preserve the memories of your 

child for many years to come! 

The 2017-2018 edition can be 

purchased for just $16.00 each. 

Order forms have been sent 

home. Be sure to fill out yours and return it 

along with your payment. Orders must be 

received by Friday, March 23rd. 

 

  “Monster” Prizes! 
After Wednesday morning Chapel the students 

received their prizes earned for top donations in 
the American Heart Association Jump Rope for 

Heart Jump-a-Thon. Top winners are:                  
3rd Place, Bryce Butts (Kindergarten),                                      

2nd Place, Christina Schulte (4th grade), and        
1st Place, Ronnie Reitsma (4th grade). 

Congratulations to ALL students! 

             Bryce, Christina, and Ronnie (L-R) 

   HOLY WEEK 
     3/29        Maundy Thursday 7:00 p.m. 
     3/30        Good Friday 7:00 p.m. 
     3/31         Easter Vigil 7:00 p.m. 
     4/1           Easter Sunday 8:00 and 10:45 a.m. 
     4/1           Easter Egg Hunt 9:30 a.m. 
     4/1           Easter Breakfast 9:00-11:00 a.m.                                             



Gloria Dei Lutheran Academy 
Spring Break Camp 

Tues. April 3rd – Fri. April 6th 
Do you need care for your child while school is out for Spring break? 

The Learning Center PK3 and PK4 students as well as the students in our Kindergarten to 

7th grade will be on Spring Break from April 3rd – April 6th. 

Care MAY be offered for 3 yr. olds through 2nd grade students if we have a minimum of 

10 students who are registered (for daily attendance) by Monday, March 19th. 

Please keep in mind that there is a 12:00 noon dismissal on Good Friday (March 30th) and 

no care is being offered on Easter Monday (April 2nd). Registration forms have been sent 

home. Additional forms are available in the Academy Office. 

 
On Friday, March 2nd, VPK, 1st, and 2nd grade students enjoyed the 

traditional celebration for Dr. Seuss Day! This is the day where the 

children can make a mess with the Cat in the Hat, dance around with the Fox 

in Sox, hear a Who with Horton, count the red and blue fish, help the Grinch 

see the error of his ways, and listen to Sam I Am’s friend complain about his 

dish of green eggs and ham! 
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               1st and 2nd Grade Class                                            Ms. Schawe              Miss Darla 


